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INSECTICIDE/FUNGICIDE

CO-OP (R)

POTATO & TOMATO DUST

INSECTICIDE-FUNGICIDE

Controls Insects and Blights on Potatoes and Tomatoes

 500 g

DOMESTIC

GUARANTEE:
Carbaryl ....... 5%
Copper ......... 7%

REG. NO. 17423
P.C.P. ACT

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

INTERPROVINCIAL COOPERATIVE LIMITED
P.O. BOX 1050, SASKATOON, SASKATCHEWAN S7K 3M9
WINNIPEG    MISSISSAUGA    MONTREAL    MONCTON

DIRECTIONS: Apply a light, even coat of dust to all surface areas
of the plant.

POTATOES: For the control of Early and Late Blight, Colorado
Potato  Beetle, Flea Beetle and Leaf Hoppers, dust leaf surfaces. 
Make first application when plants are 15-20 cm high and repeat
every seven to ten days or as necessary.  Do not apply within
seven days of harvest.

TOMATOES: For the control of Early and Late Blight, Hornworm,
Fruit Worm and Flea Beetles, dust leaf surfaces.  Make first
application three weeks after planting and repeat every seven to
ten days or as necessary.  Do not apply within one day of
harvest.

NOTE: Do not use this product during pollination period. 



Carbaryl is very toxic to bees.

PRECAUTIONS: KEEP OUT OF THE REACH OF CHILDREN.  Harmful if
swallowed or inhaled.   Avoid breathing of dust.  Avoid contact
with skin.  Do not take internally. Wash thoroughly after
handling.  Change contaminated clothing daily.  Store container
in cool dry ventilated place.

FIRST AID: In case of poisoning call a physician immediately or
contact a Poison Control Centre.  If in eyes flush with water 5 -
10 minutes.  If swallowed, give the patient one or two glasses of
water and induce vomiting.  Do not induce vomiting if patient is
unconscious or in a convulsive state.

DISPOSAL: Do not reuse empty container.  Wrap empty container and
discard in household garbage.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION: Carbaryl is a moderate Cholinesterase
inhibitor.  Atropine is antidotal.

(R) Registered trademark of TMC Distributing Ltd. Used under
license.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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